
Boxwood March 2012 News 
 

Annual Meeting: Please plan to attend our Annual POA meeting on March 19th 
at 7pm at Diuguid Funeral Home. Notices will be coming in the mail. At least 
one current board member will not be continuing, so please consider if you’d 
be able to volunteer your time to serve on the board starting in April. 
 
Adopt-a-Street: Watch for notice of our next clean up to occur on a 
Saturday the end of April.  

 
Yard Reminder: The tip for March is to watch for forsythia blooms. This will 
be the ideal time to put down crab grass prevention.  
 
Easter Egg Hunt: It won’t be long before Easter is upon us. If you’d like to 
help plan the event please let me know 
 
 
Erica Pitzer 
Boxwood POA Boardmember  


